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Dear family,

With February come and gone, we look forward to spring right around the corner (hopefully). Please take
a look at some of the highlights from our community over the past month.

CELEBRATING TRUE PARENTS' BIRTHDAY'S and FOUNDATION DAY

Despite the weather, we had a really nice pledge service and breakfast to commemorate two of our Holy
Days, True Parents' Birthday, and Foundation Day. Thank you to everyone that came and for everyone

that helped with the preparations.

AMACHE INTERNMENT CAMP TO BECOME NATIONAL HISTORIC SITE




Many of you may remember the Amache Japanese internment camps from our Peace Road visit and 50
state holy ground tour. Recently, the internment camp, due to federal legislation, is set to become a
national historic site in the near future. For more information, please see this recent news article.

HOSTING THE COMMITMENT CEREMONY FOR KRISTIAN and SUNGMI

We were blessed to host the commitment ceremony for Kristian Holdhus and Sungmi Orr. It was a
beautiful ceremony and we are so excited for this couple's future. Congratulations!

CONGRATULATIONS and PRAYER REQUESTS

We invite you to join in our 21-day prayer condition for the people of Ukraine, which will end on March
16. There are 3 prayer points:

Pray for peace to be restored in Ukraine.

Pray for the families that are trapped and fleeing to be safe and cared for

Pray for our church families to be safe and reunited with one another.

We also took up a special offering last Sunday to directly support a group of church families that are
bunkered down together in Kiev. We raised $2,632 and wired them the money on Monday. Thank you to

everyone for your sincerity and support. If you weren't at church this Sunday, you can listen to Pastor
Mike's presentation on how our community plans to support our Ukrainian members here.



A big congratulations to Andrew and Uyanga Love on becoming United States citizens! They passed their
tests with flying colors and Uyanga received her certificate directly from Senator Michael Bennet.

Mrs. Trudy Harris, Jeri Tamayo's mother, passed away on February 14. Trudy was a dedicated and
Blessed member and was known by many as Grandma Trudy. She will be missed by all that knew her.

CONTINUED RENOVATIONS AND IMPROVEMENTS

Lots of ongoing renovations this month, mostly focused on our house across the street from the church.
David, Anton, John, Dr. Hentrich, and Sergii have all been putting many hours into all the ongoing work.
Also, we want to give a special thank you to Dariusz Buczynski and his company Littleton Cooling and
Heating for donating a brand new furnace and upgrading us from a swamp cooler to central air-
conditioning at the church parsonage. We are very grateful!



Through the Sunday messages this month, we focused in on our series on the School of Love. This series
is all about the different familial relationships in our lives and how they are the root from which all other
relationships stem. We provide spiritual and practical guidance. If you missed any of them, you can find
them all on our Facebook page and Youtube channel. For quick reference, this month's recordings are
below.

School of Love Series: The Spiritual Root of Reconciliation and the Foundation of Substance

School of Love Series: Deepening the Parent/Child Relationship

School of Love Series: Deepening the Parent/Child Relationship 2

School of Love Series: Deepening the Husband/Wife Relationship

























